THREE RIVERS READS



Upcoming Dates:

- Friday May 26th: No School; teacher workshop day
- · Monday May 29th: No School; **Memorial Day**
- Monday June 5th: Skate night @ Thunderblades roller rink hosted by the Parent Committee (4:30pm-7:30pm)
- Thursday June 8th: Last day of school!



Reminder: NO SCHOOL this Friday, May 26th and Monday, May 29th

A reminder that there will be no school this Friday, May 26th for a teacher workshop day. Monday, May 29th is Memorial day and there will be no school this day as well. We will look forward to welcoming all students back on Tuesday, May 30th. Pathfinders will also be closed these two days.

Operations Updates:

- Students will bring home Transportation and Health Forms for the 2023-2024 school year; these forms are required each year for each student. Forms were emailed home and hard copies will go home with students today. These forms are due by June 16, 2023, return to the Front Office, If you have any questions please contact Connie
- The end of the year is coming! This means we need payments up to date. All payments for Pathfinders and Lunch accounts will need to be into the Front Office no later than June 15th



THREE RIVERS READS



Weekly Edition - Thursday, May 25th, 2023

Last Chance to Register for Summer Programming!

There is still room available for our summer programming. <u>Registration will be open through Friday, May 26th</u> and families will be notified of their status no later than Friday, June 2nd. If you have any questions please contact the school at 763-595-1213 or at admin@threeriversmontessori.org

Pathfinders Childcare

Additional information and registration links available at: https://threeriversmontessori.org/pathfinders-childcare

Register by scanning below!



Summer School Academic Programming

Additional information and registration links available at: https://threeriversmontessori.org/updates

Register by scanning below!



Yearbooks are here!

If you pre-ordered they will be sent home with your chid(ren). If you did not pre-order but would like a yearbook they will be available in the front office starting on Tuesday, May 30th.